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Gautho, Julia

From: Christine Miguel <christinemiguel1@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, March 10, 2025 7:27 PM
To: City Council
Subject: RTC meeting March 4

 
 
My name is Christine Miguel and I live in Capitola at the Castle Mobile Estates.  I went to RTC meeting last week and 
have to say the only thing I learn was RTC was planning on putting a platform station on 38th Ave.  I’m not sure where 
they expect people to park their cars since they think there is going be a high number of riders, 38th Ave is busy enough 
now.  Other than that I learned absolutely nothing, it was the same meeting they had last year at the Grange, a total 
waste of my time which also got my anxiety going again. There still is  no answers how often the train will run, what 
design they plan  to use, how are they going to build this train to NO WHERE, or the bike path since they don’t have the 
money or land to do it.  I support the City Council on  pausing on this measure until they can answer ALL questions.  I 
fully support Measure L where the trail CAN NOT divert traffic on the city streets.  That is what the voter’s wanted and we 
need to support there vote. 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad 


